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Ref: IAIDIR/2025/3  11 March 2025 

  
 
 
 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 

 
Subject: Deadline extended for nominations to the new Indigenous Peoples' Advisory 
Committee (IPAC) 
 
 
Dear Madam or Sir,  
 
Reference is made to Notification IAIDIR/2025/1, issued on 5 February, 2025. The notification 
invited IAI Parties, Associates, members of the IAI Scientific Advisory Committee (SAC), 
members of the IAI Science - Policy Advisory Committee (SPAC), and organizations 
representing Indigenous Peoples, to submit nominations for the Indigenous Peoples Advisory 
Committee (IPAC). The annex to the Notification provides the criteria for nominating 
candidates, background information, and the committee's role and functioning. 
 
At the time of writing, the Directorate has received nominations by individuals from Canada, 
Colombia and Ecuador. 
 
The Directorate has decided to extend the deadline for submitting nominations of candidates. 
Please note that all nominations must be submitted to the IAI Directorate at 
opportunities@dir.iai.int by 19 March 2025, and that each submission should include: 1) a 
letter of support from the nominating organization and 2) a curriculum vitae (CV) that 
summarizes the candidate’s relevant experience for the committee’s work. The CV must follow 
the format of the specific template created for this application, which is attached for your 
convinience. 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurance of my highest consideration. 

 

Anna Stewart Ibarra 
Executive Director 
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